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We have had some great attendance scores over the 
past two weeks.  

Well done to everyone!   

Please ensure that children are arriving punctually each 
day. School doors open at 8.35am and close at 8.45am.  

  Highest attendance:  
 

 
WELL DONE!! 

 

 

 

Click here to view our lunchtime  

information and menus 

WALLPAPER 

Do you have any rolls of wallpaper that you no 

longer need?  If so our Nursery would be 

grateful for any donations. 

These can be handed in to the School Office. 

Thank you. 

PARENTS EVENING 

Wednesday 6 March 2024 

Thursday 7 March 2024 

Remember to book your Parents 

Evening appointment/s on either of the 

above dates. 

The sooner you book, the more choice 

of appointments you will have. 

To book your appointment please go 

to: 

www.parents-booking.co.uk/petershill 

 

ORDERING 

MEALS VIA 

SCOPAY 

 

 

Please may we remind you that all meals  

required from the School Kitchen must be 

ordered in advance of the day they are  

required via Scopay (the online ordering  

system). 

http://petershillprimary.org/Parents-1/Lunchtime-Menu


ONLINE SAFETY  

Staying safe online is extremely important for  
children.  There is lots of information available for 
parents on our website which will be continually 
updated. 
 
The following link will take you to our e-safety 
page: 
http://petershillprimary.org/Community/E-Safety 
 

 

TERM DATES 
Please click here to view  the 
term dates for this academic 
year.  These can also be found 
on our website under the 
‘Useful Info’ Tab. 

 
 

Governors have made a number of visits to school so far this year and have more planned for 
this half term.  Governors have been into school to look at safeguarding, progress of specific 
groups of children, early years, phonics and health and safety around school.  There are a  
number of curriculum visits planned this half term.  We look at what children are learning from 
early years through to Year 6 and we are never disappointed by what we see.  The children are 
always excited about their learning. They never fail to amaze us with their vocabulary and their 
books.  
 
I do look forward to a new Parent Governor joining us in the near future.  Please take a look at 
the Governor section on the website and see if you have something new/ a different dimension 
to add to what is a great group of volunteers.  
 
Mrs I Gilhooley, Chair of Governors. 
 

REFLEXIONS 

We are working with Reflexions, a funded branch of 
the NHS, created to support mental health in young 
people and to try and reduce the pressure on GP's and 
CAMHS.  Through this collaboration we are able to  
offer support to individuals, small groups, parents and 
staff.  So far we have held 2 parent workshops for 
parents in Y3 -Y6 about ‘social media and mental 
health’ and ’what is anxiety’.  

The next parent workshop is 'Year 6 Transitions' and 
is on 7 June at 2.00pm. If you are interested please 
book your place by emailing your name and how many 
places you would like to book to:   

reserve@petershillprimary.org.  

It is very much a service for you, if demand is low in 
the borough this service may cease which would be a 
shame.  If you want to discuss anything in particular 
that you think Reflexions may be able to support with, 
please contact Mrs Bridgwater in the first instance. 

ACCCESS TO  

HELP AND SUPPORT 

If you are finding things difficult 

in the current financial situation 

and your circumstances have 

changed, please let us 

know.  School have access to 

agencies that may be able to 

offer you help and support. 

This will always be dealt with  

sensitively and discreetly. 

Please speak to Mrs Bridgwater 

in the first instance. 

http://petershillprimary.org/Community/E-Safety
http://petershillprimary.org/Community/Term-Dates-2


NUT FREE SCHOOL 

Please can we remind you 

that we are a nut free school.  

We do not allow any food 

which may contain nuts in 

school due to some children having  

severe allergies.  

This includes foods such as peanut butter, 

Nutella, chocolate spreads, dips, cereal bars 

or any other food which may contain nuts.  

Please check the ingredients on any  

chocolate bar you send in your child’s  

lunchbox as it may not be obvious that it 

contains nut traces.  

We thank you for your co-operation.   

 

 

Before half-term, Year 5 

made brioche rolls.  A 

selection of photo’s can 

be seen below. 

 

NAMING UNIFORM 

 

 

 

 

 

Could we please ask you to  
ensure that all of your child’s 
uniform, PE kit, lunchbox and 
water bottle are named so 
that we can return any lost 
items to the rightful owner. 
Thank you.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Isla loved making bread with her class and choosing tasty fillings for the rolls they baked, 
so she made some more for her family at home. They were amazing!!  

 

Over half term Alex and his brother  
Oliver enjoyed making meat feast pizza.   

Well done boys, they look great! 

 

     Phoebe made lovely a double chocolate  
     fudge cake with her dad and sister.    
             Looks delicious! 

 

Harvey and his brother had lots of fun making bread during half term.  It was delicious 
with grated cheese and tuna mayonnaise! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               Ella & Edie baked cookies            
    with white chocolate chips and 
    chose to finish them with  
    strawberry icing which they  
    piped themselves.      

    Well done girls! 

Lottie in 3LR made some fairy cakes in the  

holidays and then had great fun decorating them.   



 

 

 SPRING TERM 2024 
Tuesday 27 February  Year 5 Come Dine with Me 
Thursday 29 February Year 5 Come Dine with Me 
Friday 1 March   St David’s Day 
Wednesday 6 March  Parents Evening 
Thursday 7 March  Parents Evening 
Friday 8 March   World Book Day 
Friday 8 March   Year 1 Grandparents in class 
Wednesday 20 March  4CS & 4LW Maths Workshop (details to follow) 

Thursday 21 March  4SF & 4DE Maths Workshop (details to follow) 

Thursday 21 March  Down Syndrome Awareness Day 
 

 


